Franklin Township Public Schools

2301 ROUTE 27 SOMERSET, NEW JERSEY 08873

Mr. Orvyl M. Wilson Director of School Management & Student Advocacy Phone: (732) 873-2400 ext. 408 Email: owilson@franklinboe.org

May 24, 2023

Dear Franklin School Community,

I would like to share the following information with you about an incident which occurred today. This morning, at a bus stop, several students from one of our elementary schools saw a person who made them feel uncomfortable. While the person did not approach the students, they did believe he was observing them. The students told their teacher about the incident when they arrived at school.

The incident has been reported to the Franklin Township Police Department and they are investigating the matter. I would also like to take this opportunity to remind all of the members of our community of the importance of staying vigilant and that should an incident occur at a bus stop they should inform the bus driver or call the school. This action helps us to notify the proper authorities as soon as possible.

As we head into the final weeks of the school year, our Principals will remind our students, in an age appropriate manner, to be aware of strangers, to watch out for each other and to report any behavior that makes them feel uncomfortable to a parent/guardian or trusted adult at school. I encourage the parents/guardians of our students to reinforce these concepts at home.

Thank you and have a safe and enjoyable Holiday weekend.

Sincerely,

Orvyl Wilson

Quel Hilson

Director of School Management & Student Advocacy